
 

 Submission    
No 14 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO PROVISIONS OF THE FORESTRY 

LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL 2018 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Annie Crowley 

Date Received: 29 May 2018 

 

 



My objection to this Forestry Legislation Amendment Bill 2018 is strong and heartfelt.  

Why on earth would any reasonable person or government ever consider bring in such backward 

thinking legislation.  

The impact on our country, our wildlife and in turn our community would be severe. Personally I 

have planted many hundreds of trees trying to do my bit for our native animals and our 
environment. Now this proposed Legislation goes agains anything that I have done, indeed, 

anything that is sensible.  

You are our representative should be proposing bills that work towards addressing climate change 

and keeping our native wildlife protected.  

I am very distressed that this legislation is even considered.  

To be clear, I DO NOT SUPPORT THIS LEGISLATION. 


